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20 May 2016 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Preamp-Anong   Rattanasakha 
Manager 
Khema Siri Memorial School 
210  Rajavitee Road 
Bangplad 
Bangkok 10700 
 
 
Dear Mrs Rattanasakha 
 
RE: VISIT TO KHEMASIRI SCHOOL,THAILAND, ON FRIDAY 3 JUNE FROM 10.00-11.30 AM  
   
Bernadette Stockman, Principal of St Mary’s College and myself, Sue King, International Director of St Mary’s 
College from Auckland, New Zealand would like to request to visit your school in Thailand on 3 June. 
 
St Mary’s College is a Catholic School for girls and offers a rich and diverse range of learning experiences and a 
wonderful environment for students to learn and grow.  It is the oldest girls school in New Zealand and its 160-
year heritage is reflected in its magnificent buildings and spacious grounds and we pride ourselves on our history, 
tradition and cultural richness all based on the spiritual values of Mercy.  
 
We look forward to visiting your school and welcome future opportunities to develop a better understanding 
between our two Catholic schools. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Sue King 
International Director  
St Mary’s College 
 
 


